
Beechcraft SERVICE LETTER
MANDATORY MTL-53-02

REVISION TRANSMITTAL

This sheet transmits Revision 1 to MTL-53-02, which:
A. Serves as a notice that MTL-53-02 has been canceled.

NOTE: This revision replaces the original issue of MTL-53-02 in its entirety.

REVISION COMPLIANCE
NO EFFECT. Airplanes previously modified by this service letter are not affected by this revision.

LOG OF REVISIONS

Original Issue August 16, 2022

Revision 1 September 07, 2022
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